August 13, 2010
Dear Patty,
I would like to invite you and Randy on my upcoming send off next week (August 20, 2010) at Gerry’s Grill and Restaurant located at Anapolis St. I would like the both of you to be present in that special event as most of my close friends are coming over.  The party will start at around 8 p.m. and may end until dawn. I will be going to Thailand soon for my post graduate studies.
Should there be any conflict in your schedule, please tell me right away.
I hope you can make it on that special day of mine.
Regards,
Cheena
Margaret Edwards

